
 

  
Dear St. Michael’s Nursery Parents/carers,   
  
The St. Michael’s Christmas Fair is the Nursery’s biggest fundraiser of the 
year. Which means your support makes all the difference.   
  

To do list  
Preparation before the Fair  
  

 Lucky Dip Bags  
Take home two white paper bags and decorate them with your child. Once decorated, fill 
with small toys, treats, stickers, etc. These are sold for £2 each on the lucky dip stall. The 
white bags will be put in your child’s Nursery tray in November.   
Please return them between 20th – 30th November  
  

 Wine & Chocolate Tombola   
Donate a bottle of wine and chocolate items. The wine and chocolate will stock the tombola 
stalls. Please put in the donations box at nursery.   
Please bring them between 13th – 24th November  
  

 Raffle  
Please donate raffle prizes: do you know a company or person who may be able to donate a 
raffle prize? Perhaps a beautician voucher for a manicure or massage, a professional 
Christmas cake, free class for a children’s activity. Please contact Verity Herring   
   

 Toys   
Donate old toys: Clear out toys, games and fancy-dress outfits to make way for new 
Christmas gifts. The toys should be aimed at pre school/ school ages, no baby items please. 
Bring any good quality items to nursey for the toy stall.   
Please bring them between 20th – 24th November  
  

How can you help on the day?   
  

 Sign up to bake a cake or make soup for the day – Use the Eventbrite link  

 Sign up to help with manning stalls or clearing up on the day. – Use the 
Eventbrite link  

 Sign up and pay for your visit to see Father Christmas in his grotto. – Use the 
Eventbrite link  

 Help out on our prep night – date TBC.  
  
 

The big day! Saturday 2nd December 11am-2pm  
 


